Institutional review board statement: Our study entitled “Under-diagnosing and
Under-treating Iron-Deficiency in Hospitalized Patients with Gastrointestinal
Bleeding” was reviewed and approved by the University of Kansas School of
Medicine in Wichita Institutional Review Board and by the Via Christi Hospital
Institutional Review Board.
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